
SAN FRANCISCO BAY AREA RAPID TRANSIT DISTRICT 
 _____________________________ 

 

 MEMORANDUM 
 

   

TO:  Board of Directors DATE:  January 20, 2023 

 

FROM: General Manager 

 

SUBJECT: Electric Vehicle Charging Update – Approach to Customer Infrastructure 

 

 

At the January 26, 2023 BART Board meeting, staff will present an information item on the 

updated approach to implementation of electric vehicle (EV) charging infrastructure for 

customers. The Board has previously provided input on advancement of the EV charging 

program at the following meetings: 

 September 9, 2021: Draft EV Charging Policy 

 November 18, 2021: Adoption of EV Charging Policy 

Board input from previous meetings was incorporated into staff’s approach to implementation of 

customer-facing EV chargers. 

If you have any questions, please contact Val Menotti, Chief Planning and Development Officer, 

at (510) 287-4794. 

 

 

 

 

    ______________________________ 

Robert M. Powers 

 

 

cc: Board Appointed Officers 

 Deputy General Manager 

 Executive Staff 
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